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Notice of Public Hearing: Proposed Land Use Contract
Discharge Bylaw No. 9227, 2021

We live at 6909 Valleyview Dr and are unable to
come to the meeting but we are in support for this proposed building. 

My parents Julie and Gerald Marshinew live at 6789 Valleyview Dr and are also in support for
this project. 

Thank you. 

Kayley and Carl Tuchlinski 

Sent from my iPhone
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